





Please Join Us...

Saint Catherine Greek Orthodox Church and the AHEPA Family of Palm Beach County will be hosting the 7th Annual Thanksgiving Ministry event on Thursday, November 28, 2024.

We will be inviting agencies who work with the homeless to assist us in reaching out and feeding those in need. Agencies will be able to order meals for pick up on Thanksgiving Day. Volunteers from the community will welcome our guests and enjoy fellowship with them.

Volunteers are needed to make this event a success!
We will have two shifts available from 8:00am until 11:00am or 11:00am until 2:00pm. We are asking all members of the AHEPA Family and the Saint Catherine Community to assist us.

We are in need of donations this year to help replenish our Thanksgiving fund. Please consider making a tax-deductible contribution to this effort by making your check payable to Saint Catherine Greek Orthodox Church, earmarked "Thanksgiving Ministry". Of course, if you wish to donate food, water or soft drinks, we welcome your gifts.

To volunteer or make a donation, please contact:

Mark Habíb at 561-379-7276 ~ George Matsoukas at 561-585-0245 Steve Stogiannís at 561.379.2774 ~ Jímmy Theodossakos at 561-232-0584 Costa Yenídounía at 954-592-7980 ~ Church Office at 561-833-6387